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W/C 26th May 2023 

 

Dear families,  

Werrington staff would firstly like to thank all the 

children for their hard work as we (rather quickly) 

approach the summer holidays. The weather has been 

beautiful and 

with that, the 

children have 

been resilient 

despite the heat. Thank you for bringing sunhats, 

water and sun cream for your child. 

Sports Day was wonderful. We were fortunate with 

the weather, sportsmanship and positive behaviour. 

Thank you to the families who came to support and 

by joining in with the racing. We now know where the 

children get their determination and competitive 

spirit! 

  

 

 

 

 

In other news, we have had a rather busy week recently with the arrival of OFSTED on 

Thursday. Although we are not at liberty to discuss any rating until the official report is 

released, the day was a positive one and we want to thank parents for their positive comments 

on the feedback form as it reinforced what we talked about to the inspectors.  



During lunchtime and 

breaktime the children have 

been playing nicely together 

with the new play equipment 

and even made their very own 

football match. They decided 

on teams and even wore bibs so 

they knew who’s in which team. 

This activity has shown great teamwork and sportsmanship! 

 

There are lots of activities coming up as we near closer to 

July so please keep an eye on Dojo and in the newsletter 

‘dates for your diary’. Have a lovely week ahead. 

Important Notice to Parents of Children in Breakfast 

Club: 

From Monday would you please drop your child/children at 

the main office where they will be met by a member of 

staff as the hall door and the door will be closed. 

What’s on in Launceston: 

 

 



 



 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 28th June – Cake Sale 

Friday 30th June – Dare to be Different (FOWSA) 

Tuesday 4th – 5th July - Drop in AnDaras Trust Art Show in the Town Hall 9-4 then 

9-3 

Thursday July 6th – Launceston Castle Dance Project: Castle Green(selected 

children from Werrington must wear red t-shirts/tops) 

Monday 10th July – Year 6 Swimming 

Thursday 13th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 2-3pm 

Thursday 13th July – Reports 

Friday 14th July – Whole School Moors Day 

July 17 & 18 – Year 6 Transition Days at Launceston College 

July TBC – Transition Week 

 


